
Catholic Academy’s Weekly Newsletter

Adventure Awaits

June 5, 2024

Thurs. 6/6

LAST Honor Hat Day

Final Assessments Gr. 3-8

Walkathon pledges due!

Pre-K 4 Daddy Drop Off

Fri. 6/7

Final Assessments end

WALKATHON

Happy Birthday Miss Dimpy!

Mon. 6/10

8:30am - Pre-K 3 Program &

Last Day

Tues. 6/11

8:30am- Pre-K 4 Program &

Last Day

12 - K Graduation & Last

Day

Last day 8th Grade

Wed. 6/12

NO School Gr. 8

Scholarships & Snacks

9:30am

6:30pm - 8th Grade

Graduation & Reception

Thurs. 6/13

Game Day Gr. 1-7 - Dress down

day and bring an extra pair of

clothes due to water activities.

Fri. 6/14

Flag Day - Pay $1 - Dress in

red, white, & blue

1:15pm Flag Day Celebration

LAST DAY OF AFTER

SCHOOL CARE

Mon. 6/17

8:30am Closing Liturgy &

Award Ceremony

10:30 dismissal

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

*THIS IS THE LAST NEWSLETTER OF THE YEAR*

SCHOOL NEWS:

Congratulations to Mrs. Belding, who welcomed her baby girl, Lucinda, early

yesterday morning!!!

Office Summer Hours will begin on Tuesday, July 9th. Please call ahead if you plan

on stopping by to make sure we are in, or to make an appointment. We plan to be

there Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays from 9am-1pm. You can always email

Miss Jen and/or Ms. Richards as well.

The 2024-2025 school year Tentative calendar is enclosed in today’s folder.

NEW! This year we are moving our Scholarships from the last day of school to a

new event called Scholarships and Snacks on Wednesday, June 12th. Invites will

be enclosed in your child’s folder today. This should allow the students to meet and

spend time with their donors and make it more personable. It will also allow more

focus to be on awards for the last day.



Enclosed in your child’s report card should be a supply list for next year. Lists will

also be posted online.

Uniform Exchange - Has your child outgrown his/her Catholic Academy Uniform?

If so, please donate them to the school. There is a mini-exchange store inside the

front office for any family that may be interested.

Ordering Uniforms - Please remember to order uniforms through Flynn O’hara’s

website. We will notify you of any deals or free shipping that we are aware of

during Summer Break!

Registration: If your child is not yet registered, please do not leave for summer

break without registering! It is very important for us to have updated information

for ordering textbooks, etc.

Tuition Agreements went home a few weeks ago. You will receive a 2nd notice if we

have not yet received it. Please contact Max at ext. 204, Miss Jen at ext. 201 or

Ms. Richards with any questions.

Thank you to Ms. Mortise and the band who gave a wonderful performance last

Friday! Thank you also to Mrs. Zeller and Mrs. Edel who led the Talent Show and all

of the brave students who performed! The audience enjoyed both performances!

Thank you in advance to Mrs. Croom and her volunteers for another wonderful

year of Game Day! Fun will be enjoyed by all!

Yearbooks will be blessed on tomorrow and sent home for those who have ordered.

There are a limited number left. Please contact Mrs. Zeller only to purchase one.

SPORTS & CLUB UPDATES:

★ Thank you to Mr. D, our Athletic Director, teachers, coaches, and volunteers

who made our Sports season such a success this year! We look forward to

possibly adding Soccer in the Fall!

★ Fun was had by all at the Sports Luncheon and Awards Ceremony.



FUNDRAISING UPDATES:

➔ Our Welcome Back Picnic will be Thursday, August 29th. The flyer will be

attached in today’s email.

➔ Our Walkathon is almost here! Reminders are enclosed today if you have not

yet turned in your permission slip (cannot walk without it) and/or your pledge

of at least $5 to cover the cost of DeDee’s ice cream.

◆ Thank you in advance to Mr. D and Ms. Richards and to everyone that

has helped plan and make this event such a success! We will update on

money raised and what was purchased in September!

SUMMER HAPPENINGS:

★ CANF Summer Camps - Don’t forget to sign up by Friday, June 7th!

○ Game Camp- Gr. 4-6 (10-12) - July 8-11

○ Art Summer Camp - K-4 (12:30-2:30) & 5-8 (10-12) - July 15-18

○ Indian Cooking Camp - Gr. 5-8 (12:30-2:30)- July 15-18

○ Cooking Camp - Gr. 1-4 (12:30-2:30) -July 8-11

○ Cooking Camp #2: Gr. 5-8 (12:30-2:30) August 5-8

○ Book Club Camp - Gr. 6-8 (9:30-11:30), Gr. 3-5 (12-2) - July 22-25

★ LAST Call summer tutoring! Please send back your forms or call the school

office.

★ Vacation Bible School with Sister Joanne - August 5-9

★ Assemblyman Morinello’s Reading Challenge – See email from May 15th

★ SAVE THE DATE: Monday, August 19 will be the 4th Annual Ralph R.

Meranto Memorial Golf Classic at Frontier Country Club. More information is

located on our school’s website!

Thank you ALL for a wonderful school year! Looking forward to

going on another school adventure with you in September!



Summer Blessing for families:
May we make our homes places of relaxation,

joy, love, peace and safety.
May we be generous and considerate,
not thinking only about ourselves,

but helping others enjoy the blessings of the summertime.
Lord God, Creator of all things,

guide our steps and strengthen our hearts
during these months of summer and vacation days.

Grant us refreshment of mind and body.
May we constantly strive to make a meaningful difference
in the lives of our loved ones and in the world around us

as we enjoy the warm days of summertime.
We ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen.

https://www.facebook.com/johncarrollarchives/posts/10151504198568036

